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Advisory Notice                         A17-004 
 
Date: April 26th, 2017 
 
 

TMX INTERNAL DISASTER RECOVERY TEST  
 

This is to advise that TMX will be conducting an Internal Disaster Recovery Test on Saturday April 29, 2017. 

All post-test validation will be completed by TMX and no validation activity is required by TMX Clients. 

Clients will experience a loss of network connectivity for circuits to 3500 Steeles data center during the test. Network 
connectivity is anticipated to be restored at approximately 11pm ET on Saturday, April 29.  A notice will be sent to confirm 
the conclusion of the test and that normal operations have resumed. 

Please also note that the MX GTE will be unavailable during this internal DR test. Access to the GTE will be restored for 
Sunday, April 30th, 10:00 AM ET. We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. 
 
Should you have any questions related to this announcement, we invite you to contact the MX Technical Help Desk at 
the coordinates below. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: samsupport@tmx.com 
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